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 WASHOE COUNTY 
REGIONAL STREET NAMING 

COMMITTEE 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The July 20, 2023, Regional Street Naming 
Committee meeting has been cancelled. 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for: 

Thursday, October 19, 2023, 

at 2:30 p.m.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posting of Agenda; Location of Website.  Pursuant to NRS 241.020(4)(b), the agenda for 
the Regional Street Naming Committee has been posted at the following locations:  
Washoe County Administration Building (1001 East Ninth Street, Bldg. A), Reno City Hall  
(One East First Street), Sparks City Hall (431 Prater Way) and online at: 
https://www.washoecounty.gov/csd/planning_and_development/board_commission/regional_street
_naming_committee/index.php and https://notice.nv.gov/. 
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